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Partner Discusses CA’s Workplace Violence Prevention Program
with San Fernando Valley Business Journal

News

6.17.24


In a conversation with the San Fernando Valley Business Journal, Hannah Sweiss explains why

many employers are scrambling to comply with CA's Workplace Violence Prevention Program,

which goes into effect July 1, 2024.

To read the article visit the San Fernando Valley Business Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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